I've been looking at the Comp Plan Map App this morning and noticed some zoning
changes that should be made. Since there is no proposed change, | wasn't able to add
a comment to the map -- and it was suggested | send the comments to this email
address.

According to PortlandMaps, that land where the new Gateway Park and Plaza is being
built soon is currently zoned CXd -- and the Comp Plan doesn't propose any change in
that zoning [NE Halsey between 104th & 106th on south side of Halsey]. | thought it
was going to be changed to an Open Space zoning. Can you check on that. [Since
there is NO proposed change, | was not able to add a comment to the map!]

Also, the property purchased by PP&R last year for a new park (south of Division, and
east of 148th) should be changed to Open Space, instead of the R3 designation
currently on the property There are two parcels, | think, but both appear to have the
same street address on Portland Maps -- 15004 SE Division St. Again, because no
change was proposed, | can't add a comment on the map.

I'm also concerned that the transportation map shows NO projects on the 1-205 multi-
use path, which has several AWFUL sections as it travels through the Gateway area.
One of the worst, is where it crosses NE Glisan, but the section between Stark and
Washington is also difficult to navigate (narrow sidewalk with utility poles in the middle
of it!)

-- Linda

Linda Robinson
1115 NE 135th Ave
Portland, OR 97230

L Robinson <Irobinspdx@comcast.net>



